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  Original Issue Date: 15.10.2018 

 Owner(s): Wise Wolves Finance Ltd 

Contact Person: Compliance Officer  

Classification: Policy  

Operational Applicability: All personnel and Clients 

Geographic applicability: Cyprus 

Last Reviewed Date: n/a 

Version: 1.0 
 Other Languages: N/A 
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Trademarks & Intellectual Property Rights 
 
Wise Wolves Finance Ltd is the owner of the Copyright in the pages and in the screens displaying 
this website, and in the information and material therein and in their arrangement, unless 
otherwise indicated. Wise Wolves Finance Ltd holds the exclusive rights or license to use or any 
other license for all kinds of trade names and trademarks contained and/or appearing in this 
website. 
 
Change of Information and Materials  
 
All information and materials contained in the website of Wise Wolves Finance Ltd, and all terms, 
conditions, prerequisites and descriptions contained herein, are subject to change without any 
prior notice. 
 
Limitation of Liability 
 
Wise Wolves Finance Ltd does not provide any warranty as to the accuracy, adequacy or 
completeness of the information and materials contained in its websites and expressly rejects 
any liability for any errors and/or omissions in this regard. Wise Wolves Finance Ltd does not 
provide any warranty of any kind implied expressed or statutory, including but not limited to the 
warranties of non-infringement of third-party rights, title, merchantability, fitness for a particular 
purpose and freedom from computer virus, in conjunction with the information and materials 
thereof. 
 
Hyperlinks to other internet resources are followed at your risk; the content, accuracy, opinions 
expressed and other links provided by these resources are not controlled, investigated, verified, 
monitored and/or endorsed by Wise Wolves Finance Ltd. 
 
Wise Wolves Finance Ltd shall not be liable for a) any damages, losses or expenses which arise in 
connection to this website or its use or inability to use by any person or in connection to the 
inability to execute an order, error, omission, interruption, fault, delay in operation or 
transmission, computer viruses, communication failure or line or system failure, even if WISE 
Wise Wolves Finance Ltd or its representatives have been informed about the possibility of such 
damages, losses or costs and b) for errors or inaccuracies in the transmission process of data or 
any instructions from the client/visitor of the site, interference, fraudulent impersonation, 
breaking of secret access codes, erroneous recording or transmission of message or system 
failure due to force majeure or for whatever other reason which is not due to breach of the above 
either by Wise Wolves Finance Ltd . 
 
Wise Wolves Finance Ltd shall not be liable for any damage that may occur to the hardware or 
software of the user that may arise as a result of the use of this website and/or land or in 
connection of this website with other websites/hyper test links or internet resources. 
 
Intended Users  
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This website is not intended for any person or entity in any jurisdiction or country where such 
distribution or use would be contrary to local law or regulation. You should not use our website 
if you disagree with this document. 
 
Third Party Links  
 
Our website(s) contain links to websites operated by other parties. We provide the links for your 
convenience, but we do not review, control or monitor the privacy or other practices of websites 
operated by other. We are not responsible for the performance of websites operated by third 
parties or for your business dealings with them. You should carefully read the Privacy Policy and 
terms of use of those third-party websites and decide for yourself if you wish to use them. 
 
Governing Law 
 
Use of this site shall be governed by the Laws of the Republic of Cyprus. 
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